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17th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

September Opening Plans 
  
Please find attached the draft planning documents and risk assessments for the full opening of All 
Saints' Academy in September. 

These are current drafts for your information. Each document will be reviewed and ratified, in the 
light of the most up to date guidelines published by the government, towards the end of August and 
are therefore subsequent to further changes. However, I do feel it would be helpful to provide you 
with the initial drafts to keep you fully informed. 

All my best wishes, 

Mr McNiffe 

Principal 

 



  


